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Mr Mat Morris
General Manager
126 Tweed Valley Way
Yelgun NSW 2483

07/06/2019

Dear Mr Morris

 North Byron Parklands Cultural Events Site (SSD-8169-Mod-1)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the section 4.55(1A) modification application for the North Byron Parklands Cultural Events
Site (SSD-8169-Mod-1). After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide
additional information.

You are requested to provide a response to the issues raised by Tweed Shire Council in Attachment
1. 

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Friday 21 June 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested information
within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the
provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Pamela Morales, who can be contacted on 02 9274 6386/
at pamela.morales@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Chris Ritchie
Director
Industry Assessments

Enclosed: 
Attachment 1 – Tweed Shire Council submission


